
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ASPIRE SAFE TRUST RESPECT KIND PRIDE 

Friday 15th September 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

Open Mornings and Afternoons  

 

Children and staff really enjoyed welcoming family members into our classrooms last year.  We would like to 

invite you again to visit your child’s new classroom, to take part in a lesson and complete some learning activities 

with your child, and to get to know your child’s new teacher a little better.  

 

 Monday 2nd October  

 

Tuesday 3rd October Wednesday 4th 

October 

Thursday 5th October 

Morning 

9.05am 

Year 2 and Year 5  Year 1 and Year 6 Year 3 and Year 4 

Afternoon 

2.00pm 

 Reception Nursery  

 

To ensure we have enough space inside the classrooms, please can only one family member visit for each pupil. 

On arrival, please wait on the playground outside the classroom door or KS2 building door, or come to the 

school office front door for the afternoon sessions. You will be asked to sign in and then invited into the 

classrooms when teachers are ready.   

 

If you have children in different year groups scheduled on the same day, we will take you between classes 

halfway through the session. To safeguard pupils, please do not leave the classroom without a member of staff 

and turn off your mobile phone when inside school. 

 

Please indicate your attendance on the reply slip below so that teachers can prepare appropriately. We look 

forward to welcoming you into school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher 

 

I will be attending my child’s class open morning / afternoon. 

 

Child’s name ________________________________  Teacher ___________________________ 

 

Name of person attending _______________________________  

 
Relationship to child ___________________________ 

 


